
 

 

 
 

23 September 2015 

 
Solid Foundations pupils are celebrating their talent… 

Just a reminder that the Grade 6’s fundraising Talent Show is still on the cards 

for the last day of school this term! All children (performers included) are 

expected to pay a R5 “entrance fee” for the show, but this amount INCLUDES 

the usual civvies fee for the day.  

Mickey Mouse pupils are unfortunately not participating or watching the Talent 

Show (our hall is simply not big enough!), but are welcome to wear civvies on the 

last day for R5.  

All funds raised on the day are used for our Grade 7’S farewell. 

Teacher Bonnie has been sweating over the final audition list, but we have 

decided that the stars who don’t get selected for the Talent Show will have the 

option of performing their items in school assemblies between now and the year 

end! 

 

Young entrepreneurs day… 

Don’t forget to set aside the “Young Entrepreneurs Day” on 

Saturday the 24th of October – early next term. All pupils (Grade 

RR – 7) are invited to make, present or sell their own items or 

games. We have an awesome day with e.g. “beauty salons”, bubble-

blowing stalls and tombola’s. Parents are invited to help our young 

stall-owners, but the idea behind the day is to teach our kids basic 

business skills. Stalls cost 10% of profits made on the day, but 

owners of stalls requiring electricity will need to purchase an 

electricity licence for R50.  

Should you wish to book a stall, please drop a note in the office 

explaining your child’s entrepreneurial idea. Please include your 

child’s name and whether you will require electricity.  

START PLANNING – IT’S REALLY A FABULOUS FAMILY EXPERIENCE!! 

 

Term end cake sales… 

Don’t forget that Teacher Kathy’s class and the Grade 5’s will host a double cake sale on Thursday 

next week. Bring your change to show your support! 

 

 

Words, words, words… 

Our preschool vocabulary “words” for next week have been sent out. The topic is “South Africa” and “gender pronouns’. 

Check your inbox, as you will not get a new list e-mailed on Friday.   

 

 

Enjoy the day off and celebrate your uniqueness! 

 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers 


